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UNITED STATES SENATE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 

May 4. 2022 

Ms. Latoya Whitteed-Witcher 
  

Dear Latoya: 

Congratulations on being named Direct Support Professional of 
the Year for the State of Kansas by ANCOR. This is a well-deserved 
honor. 

I appreciate your efforts to enhance the independence of people 
with disabilities so that they can live, learn, work, and pursue the 
American Dream. Thank you for your commitment to improving the 
quality of life enjoyed by all in our Kansas communities. 

Again, congratulations and best wishes for continued success. 
Please feel free to call on me if I may ever be of service. 

Very truly yours, 

Jerry Moran 
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